Non-Discrimination Statement

Hyndman Area Health Center (HAHC) complies with applicable Federal civil
rights laws and does not discriminate, exclude people or treat them differently
because of race, creed, color, ethnicity, national origin, religion, sex, sexual
orientation, gender expression, genetic information, age, disability status,
veteran status, military obligations, pregnancy status and marital status, in
either the delivery of its services or in its employment practices.

If you need communication aid or services, tell the person scheduling your
appointment.



